
Chairman’s Message 
 

Happy New Year everyone , I hope you have 

all  enjoyed  the festive season and have a 

happy and healthy 2015. 

The society have a full programme planned 

with some very interesting talks starting with 

next Monday when Graham Stark will be 

giving his talk on Canterbury Cathedral. In 

February  we will be having a workshop 

evening just in case the weather is inclement, 

when we will be inviting a couple of our 

members to give us some of their memories 

from their early life in the village, this will 

give us an opportunity to use the two digital 

recorders which we purchased with money 

obtained from the Allen Grove Local History 

Fund. I will let you have more information on 

other things planned for this meeting in next 

months newsletter. 

We have a couple of other exciting events 

planned to raise money for the war memorial 

fund, the first of these is a Rat Pack Tribute 

Night on 27th March at the Village Hall when 

Dean Ager will perform songs associated with 

Sinatra, Dean Martin, Sammy Davis Jnr and 

Michael Buble. Tickets for this event are just 

£10.00  each  and  a  licensed Bar has been 

arranged.  The  second  event is a Dance to 

commemorate the 70th Anniversary of VE 

Day, further information and tickets for this 

event will be available soon. I look forward to 

seeing you next Monday evening 

           Peter Brown   
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Next Event 

   

Monday 19th January 

7.15 for 7.30 p.m. 

Canterbury Cathedral 

Speaker - Graham Stark 

at  

Harrietsham Primary School, 

West Street. 

Diary Dates 

Monday 23rd February 

Workshop Evening 

 

Friday 27th March 

Rat Pack Tribute Night 

 

Saturday 9th May 

Dance to commemorate the 70th 

Anniversary of VE Day 


